
During the Victorian era from 1837 to 
1901, grieving families often engaged 

in elaborate customs to commemorate 
their dearly departed. The Union 
Forge Heritage Association will 

explore these long forgotten, and 
often macabre, traditions and customs 

with Victorian Mourning themed 
house tours at our historic  

Joseph Turner House. 
Visitors will be greeted by costumed 

docents and invited to take a step back 
in time into a Victorian household in 

mourning.  Topics of social 
expectations, attire, photography, 

decor and more will be explored and 
experienced in each decorated room. 

October 9th and 16th 
Tours start: 2:00 / 2:30 / 3:00 / 3:30 

Admission: $10/person 
Reservations recommended to 

guarantee admittance. Contact us at: 
UFHAevents@gmail.com or  

908-713-1439 for tickets and info.  
  

The Union Forge Heritage Association is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit Corporation  
Dedicated to preserving and protecting the rich history and natural environment of  

Hunterdon County and the State of new Jersey.  All donations go towards our preservation efforts.  
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